Nutfield Church of England Primary School

Minutes of a PTFA Meeting held on

Thursday 15th March 2018

Present: Sophie Russell, Louise Jenkins, Georgie Dowden, Trina Pearse, Sue Eddington, Sarah Abellan, Roz Robinson, Nicola Arnold, Lindsay Lyon, Charlotte Holborn

.1
Apologies: Fran Dobson, Penny Hickey. Jonathan Hardwick, Maxine Gray, Sarah Robson, Simone Duncan, Julie Barwick

SR welcomed everyone and thanked them for coming to the meeting.

2.
Treasurer’s Report

MG was unable to attend the meeting, but she gave LJ some figures of money raised so far.


Current account balance
£13,391.04


Cinema



£554.79


Spelling Bee


£1,382.65


Year 4 Cake Sale

£98.85

Give £150 per term for the gardening project (Trinity Gardens) run by Ms Fleming. We have donated £127.11 (request for reimbursement) so far.
There are four areas that IW would like to spend money on.  The technology area, gardening, extending playground and enhance the curriculum.

Other ways to use the funds are buying new clever touch screens for each class.  Can we fund a new one for Year R.  Everyone agreed.  It was agreed to fund for three touch screens for year 6. What will be done with white boards that are not broken, will they be replaced?

Buy aprons for 2 classes when painting as the paint doesn’t wash out of clothes.  It was suggested to send out a parentmail to ask for large shirts to be provided to wear as an overall.

It was also suggested to have spare PE kits in each classroom for children who don’t have their own kit.

3.
Summer Fair – 16.6.18
· Time of the fair is 12noon to 3pm

· The Angels were asked to tell their classes the date

· Raffle NA to print the tickets

· Prizes – every Angel to ask for a couple of prizes each from their classes

· Suggested organisations to approach for prizes Nutfield Priory, Holborns, Lemon Tree vouchers, Priory Farm, Queens Head pub, Station pub, Godstone Farm, Donyngs, Pilots Hub, Old Post, Football and Judo teams, C & C Dance, Hawthorns, Warren House afternoon tea for 4, cash prize from the PTFA and Silent Pool.
· CH agreed to coordinate getting the raffle prizes together.

· Ask classes to wear mufti to donate a bottle and sweets for tombola stalls. Another idea was to donate something to go into a hamper.  This was agreed it was too much to do.

· LJ divided out the contacts for the prizes amongst the committee to ask for prizes.
· NA to ask Hunters Estate Agents to use their boards to advertise outside people’s houses.

· Suggested activities – Judo, athletics, Mr Green and his band, Kingswood Shetland ponies. The ponies are dressed up as unicorns and the children have their face painted and have pictures taken with the ponies.  Punch and Judy puppets, bouncy castle, coconut shy, lazer quest, police and fire brigade, super soaker range, bottle tombola, sweet tombola, teas and cakes, tug of war, craft stall, band and maypole dancing. It was also suggested to have a dog show – do later in the afternoon.  This was discussed whether it was a good idea and it was agreed to have it as a separate event later in the year.  Another idea was plant a sunflower and grow the tallest to win a prize.  Making animals out of vegetables.  Have a stall for Father’s Day to choose a gift to give a male relative as a present.

· Stalls that will definitely be held at the fair – craft stall, lolly pop dip, lucky dip, coconut shy, BBQ, hook a duck, bottle tombola, sweet tombola, tea and cake tent.
· Theme of the fair is Summer Garden Party

4.
Any Other Business
MG came up with the idea of hiring inflatables for the children to use as a treat at the end of term.  It was agreed that this was a good idea assuming that IW was happy with it.  

It was suggested to have another cinema event in the last week of term.
5.
Date of Next Meeting

Thursday, 26th April, at 8pm, at the Station Pub

